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Friday 6th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have been writing and drawing about our summer holidays. Ms 

Barnett was very impressed with how hard everyone worked and how much effort the 

children put into their work.  

 In Maths…The number taker visited Squirrel class and stole some of our numbers. Thank-

fully Squirrel class are excellent mathematicians and replaced all the numbers stolen to 

defeat him!   

In PSHE...We made a heart to show all the different ways we can find love around us. We 

have been learning all about our school values in Worship this week.  

The children have had an excellent first week and are very tired !  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Ms Barnett says that we have all been amazing this week and that she is so proud of us 

for working so hard in class.  

Reminders & Messages  

Our outdoor learning sessions will now be on Mondays (Muddy Mondays) each week. 

We will be going out in all weathers so please ensure that your child has suitable water-

proof clothing and wellies in school.   

Music lessons will start Monday 6th September for those who attend so please remem-

ber instruments etc for that.  

Please ensure that all uniform, wellies, coats, shoes etc are labelled as KS1 especially 

misplace many of their belongings! 

Farming school will begin this term! Please look out for further information regarding 

this coming soon.  


